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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF WEST BARABOO 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Plan Commission of the Village of West Baraboo will hold a 

public hearing on August 1, 2024 at the Village Hall, 500 Cedar Street, West Baraboo, 

Wisconsin, beginning at 6:00 p.m., for the purpose of giving an opportunity to any interested 

person to be heard in regard to the following proposed amendments to the Village Zoning Code: 

The Village Board of the Village of West Baraboo has approved tentative amendments to 

Section 17.28(4)(a) and (e) of the Village Zoning Code set forth in Resolution 24-11.  The 

proposed changes would eliminate the following from the list of conditional uses in the 

Commercial Zoning District: hospitals, clinics, and clubs and meeting places of a non-

commercial nature. 

The proposed amendments would affect all property within the Village of West Baraboo’s 

Commercial Zoning District.  Copies of the full resolution and a map of the affected property are 

available for inspection at the Village Hall, 500 Cedar Street, Baraboo, Wisconsin, Monday 

through Thursday 8 AM to 5 PM and Friday 8 AM to noon (Phone: 608-356-2516) or on the 

Village’s website, www.villageofwestbaraboo.com.  
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